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Saudi’s Ministry of Health needs 400 Filipino nurses 

The Ministry of Health of Saudi Arabia is in urgent need of 400 female nurses, Labor Secretary 

Rosalinda Dimapilis-Baldoz announced yesterday. 

Secreatary Baldoz said the Philippine Overseas Employment Administration has reported that 

the nurses will fill up vacancies in various nursing departments of King Saud Medical City in 

Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. 

POEA Administrator Hans Leo J. Cacdac said applicants should not be more than 40 years old; 

graduate of Bachelor of Science in Nursing; with Board License; and with minimum of two years 

related experience. 

Cacdac said the Ministry of Health offers benefits that include SR600 food allowance per 

month, free housing and transportation services; tax free income; 5.5 percent annual salary 

increase; up to 20 percent intensive care allowance; 30 days vacation with pay; and healthcare 

coverage. 

Cacdac advised qualified applicants to register online at www.eregister.poea.gov.ph and 

personally submit a detailed resume with job description, school credentials, employment 

certificate, photocopy of passport, and  two pieces 2X2 pictures to the Manpower Registry 

Division, Window T, Ground Floor, Blas F. Ople Building, Ortigas Avenue corner EDSA, 

Mandaluyong City on or before April 7, 2016. 
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